
Conservation For 

Livestock Producers 
A Free Tour From USDA Natural Resources Conservation Service And 

Eastern RI Conservation District, Hosted By Cloverbud Ranch 

Cloverbud Ranch is a collaborative group of  small farm producers in Portsmouth, RI envisioned and 

organized by Martin Beck of  New England Grass Fed LLC.  Cloverbud is working with USDA NRCS 

on several conservation projects including planning for a controlled burn in Spring 2018. Join us to learn 

more about Cloverbud as well as about financial and technical assistance programs available to 

agricultural producers through USDA NRCS. 

This program is free and open to the public, but please reserve your spot by calling 401-934-0842 or 

visit easternriconservation.org to register! 

Thursday, October 26, 5:00 pm 

Cloverbud Ranch Co-Op 

Jepson Lane, Portsmouth, RI 

USDA NRCS is an equal opportunity employer, provider, and lender. If any reasonable accommodation is needed to ensure equal 

participation, please contact NRCS (401) 828-1300 at least two (2) business days prior to the meeting.  

To go paperless, contact mallard.nricd@gmail.com 


